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In 2024 Willingham Public Hall and the charity Willingham Public Hall Users Committee 
continued to host the Willingham 1st Scout Group, comprising of Beavers, Cubs and Scouts, and 
Panther Explorers venture scouts.
The charity also welcomed Studio Fogg dance class group to use the hall for classes.

The lease of the hall to the charity Willingham Public Hall Users Committee has come to an end as 
of December 2024 and has not been renewed by Willingham Parish Council

The charity is in the process of closing down its affairs and will cease to be.
Willingham Public Hall is currently and will be going forward wholly managed by Willingham 
Parish Council.

All monies payable to the charity have been paid and all bills invoiced to the charity have been 
paid.
Any monies in the charity’s name will be dispersed in line with the Charity Commission guidelines,
and our constitution, for the closing of a charity.

Yours sincerely,

Louise Gamon
Treasurer for Willingham Public Hall Users Committee


